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Headteacher's Award 
Reception-Aria
Year 1- Thomas
Year 3- Rubie
Year 4- Isabelle
Year 5- Poppy
Year 6- Harry

British Values Award

Reception- Amani
Year 1- Charlie
Year 3- Anaya
Year 4- Dominic
Year 5- Alex
Year 6- Leah

Sporting Spirit Award

EYFS- Ezra
Year 1- Joey
Year 3- Charlie
Year 4- Mason
Year 5- Reggie
Year 6- Isabella

AWARD WINNERS We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for another exciting week at
Thorpe! We have a range of events and updates to share with you, so please see
information below:
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Headteacher’s Award

Reception- Salaar
Year 1- Aurora
Year 2- Jamie
Year 3- Ethan
Year 4- Laila 
Year 5- Molly
Year 6- Daisie

British Value Award

Reception- Jordan
Year 1- Penelope
Year 2- Darcie
Year 3- Isabel
Year 4- Mia
Year 5- Oliver
Year 6- Ben

Sporting Spirit Award

Reception- Benji
Year 1- Francesca
Year 2- Thomas
Year 3- Harry 
Year 4- Harley
Year 5- Mia 
Year 6- Poppy

Congratulations to Mrs Fletcher:
Congratulations, Mrs. Fletcher, on your well-deserved recognition as the Supporting
Staff Member of the Year for 2024 in Telegraph & Argus Teaching Awards! Your
dedication and commitment to supporting both children, colleagues and parents
have not gone unnoticed. Your kindness, hard work, and invaluable contributions
undoubtedly make a significant difference in the lives of those around you. This
award is a testament to your outstanding efforts and the positive impact you have
on your school community. Keep shining bright!

Magic Breakfast:
As mentioned in Monday’s letter, we have been lucky enough to team up with Magic
Breakfast. This is an opportunity for each and every child in our school to be
provided with breakfast each morning as they come in to school. This means it is
vital for your child to be in school on time so they can receive a breakfast with their
peers. Please see the attached letter, which must be filled out should you wish to
opt out of Magic Breakfast. 

Pantomime:
As previously mentioned, we have secured tickets for the pantomime in Bradford in
December. This year the show is Pinocchio. A letter will be sent out once we have
finalised all of the details. 

Parents Evening:
Thank you to everybody who turned up for parent’s evening.  It was a fantastic
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and celebrate their successes. If you
were unable to attend and would like to speak to your child’s class teacher, please
get in touch with the school office to do so. 

Bradford City Penalty Shootout:
This will take place next Tuesday during school time. Any sponsor
forms should be placed in an envelope, along with any money
and taken to your child’s class teacher on that day. If you decide
to bring it in earlier, please ensure this is taken to the office. Your
child can wear any sports clothes on this day. Can your child
score past Billy Bantam? 
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Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Mennell

Exciting Activities from the week
We've had an exciting week yet again with some fantastic learning happening
throughout school. 

22nd April- Magic Breakfast Launch 
23rd April- Sponsored Penalty
Shootout
25th April- Year 5 Trip
30th April- Reception Trip 
30th April- Year 3 Parent Meeting
regarding residential after school
13th May- Key Stage 2 SATS Week
24th May- Last Day of School

Well done to Isabel, Isabella and Matilda, who entered their poems into ‘Once
Upon A Dream’ for the Young Writers Competition. They have been chosen for
publication in a book! Excellent work!

SAFEGUARDING/ CHILD PROTECTION
Our designated safeguarding officers are: Mr Mennell (Designated safeguarding
lead), Mr Mackinnon (Assistant Headteacher), Miss Webb (Assistant Headteacher)
and Mrs Fletcher (Pastoral Lead). For any child protection concerns or any concerns
of a sensitive nature, please do come and speak to any of the members in our team
and we will of course be more than happy to help. 

Year 5 & 6 loved watching  ‘School of Rock’ at Immanuel this week!


